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Dear Chair Salinas and members of the Committee on Health Care,

I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee. 

HB 4109 is good for the health of Oregonians, bees, wildlife, and the environment. The bill is a
reasonable step for Oregon to take in response to the long-standing warnings that there are no safe levels of
exposure to this extremely neurotoxic chemical. 

Thank you for considering my testimony in strong support of the measure.

Sincerely,
Gillian Holbrook
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